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Docket No. 030-33177
License No. 47-25252-01

North Fork Landfill, Inc.
ATTN: Robert Rohrig

Managing Partner
P.O. Box 4094
Wheeling, West Virginia 26003

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 47-25252-01/94-01

Thank you for your response of March 16, 1994, to our Notice of Violation,
issued on February 14, 1994, concerning activities conducted under NRC License
No. 47-25252-01.

Regarding Itera C., your response did not address whether the gauge or the
transportation case were locked when in storage. In a teleohone conversation
on March 18, 1994 between Donald Bailey of your staff and Jeffrey Mumper of my
staff, Mr. Bailey indicated t ;c; the transportation case for the gauge is now
locked while the gauge is in storage.

We will examine your corrective actions during a future inspection. Your
cooperation in this matter is appreciated.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGbfED BY

( DAVID R. McGUtRF.

Douglas M. Collins, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety and

Safeguards Branch
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

cc: State of West Virginia
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